
V.A.V.S.

CHRISTMAS IN OCTOBER 

Our VAVS Representatives and Deputies can use your financial 

support this holiday season. 

**Your donations will provide needed items that the VA cannot 

supply. 

**Holiday gatherings with the residents of the CLC and the 

Domiciliary. 

**In-patient and out-patient events. 

**Food for Veterans and Veteran families with financial 

insecurities. 

Complete a contribution form and specify your donation as 'VAVS 
Christmas in October' on the 'Misc Contribution' line.  Mail the 
completed contribution form along with your check made payable 
to VFW Auxiliary to the following address by November 10, 2024. 

Cindy Estell, Treasurer
P.O. Box 55850

St. Petersburg, Fl. 33732-5850 



Dept. President 
Virginia Brehmer 

Hospital Chairman 
hospitalauxFL@yahoo.com 

Approved by: Karen Heikkila 
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